
 
 
 
The River Road Booster Club is donating $200.00 per nine academic departments. – $1800.00 
They are also donating $200.00 for eleven student organizations. - $2200.00 
For a grand total of $4000.00 
This money is earmarked for supplies and will be spent prior to March 1, 2013. 
 
 
The generosity of the River Road Booster Club and their dedication to the betterment of our 
staff and students is greatly appreciated! 
 
 
 
Steven R. Scott 
Principal River Road HS 
806.383.8867 office 
806.282.8647 cell 
 
 


